
 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF NEWPORT BEACH 
AVIATION COMMITTEE 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING 

 
Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the AVIATION 
COMMITTEE, scheduled for MONDAY, MAY 13, 2019, has been 
canceled.  
 
The next regular meeting is tentatively scheduled for MONDAY, JUNE 
10, 2019 at 4:30 p.m. – Location to be detemined. 
 
 


